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Comments from B.E.A. International on the Approval by mail of PPCR Funding: 

Grenada: Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

Thank you for sharing the Grenada PPCR proposal. It is well written and 
communicates very strong and essential elements of intervention for climate 
change resilience. Afew points for consideration are as follows: 
 
Page 16 Figure 1 on Institutional Arrangements should have some linkages to 
private sector coordination, particpation and or contribution into the PPCR 
process. 
 
The role of private sector is limited in the proposal although considering the 
fact that Grenada is vulnerable to effects of climate change, and some of the 
resources and economic opportunities thrive from tourism, agriculture and 
fisheries, private sector has a major role in the PPCR process and should be 
given some consideration. 
 
It is also necessary to look into other instruments of Public Private 
Partnerships (PPP) and identify what sort of gaps can be addressed within the 
PPCR that will benefit private sector while contributing to address problems 
of climate change resilience. 
 
Nevertheless, the proposal is good for CIF funding consideration. Best wishes. 
Patrick Karani 
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